
Queen Mary School – Mumbai 

Forms 1 to 10  

Circular No: 31/2020-21            16th August, 2020. 

Dear Parents,  
 

Greetings  from Queen Mary School.   
 

The Christmas Vacation begins from Monday, 21st December, 2020. The school will reopen 

on  Wednesday, 6th January, 2021. 

 

The Second Unit Test  and  Pre-Prelim commences from 11th January, 2021 and ends on 18th 

January, 2021. 

 
We wish you and your family members a very blessed Christmas and a prosperous New 

Year. 

Wishing  you all the best for the forthcoming examinations. 
 

 

Thank You. 
 

 

 

Ms. G. Mathias 
Principal 
 


